January 17, 2007

Officer Jennifer Jones

Georgetown Police Department 

432 Main Street

Georgetown, VT 05256


Dear Officer Jones:

Our class would like to learn what it’s like to be a detective and we need your help! We are going to set up a mock-crime scene, then use digital cameras to record the evidence and examine clues.  

This project will culminate with a report on the crime scene, then we’ll hold a mock-trial to present the evidence and argue the case. 

We need to purchase 3 digital cameras for our classroom, a visual database to log the photos, and a presentation software program to create our final display of the evidence. 

Unfortunately the school cannot incorporate this purchase into this year’s budget, so my class has decided to run a fundraising campaign to reach our financial goal. 

I hope you and the police force can help us with a donation!  You can mail a check to “Georgetown Middle School”. Also please visit our class website at www.digitalwish.com. Here you can read about our class project, see the products we need, and make a cash donation to our online account.  


Thank you for your time and generous support of our local school community! 

Sincerely,



Jim Mackenzie

Georgetown Middle School, 6th Grade

Georgetown, VT 05256
















Read about our school’s Digital Wish at www.digitalwish.com.

